
Groton Little League

Meeting of June 15, 2021


The meeting was called to order at 7:40 PM.


Present were: Danielle Daniels, Doug Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Annmarie Nix, Ray Nix, Katie 
Trask


Also present were Rhiannon Krekeler, Sandra Pisarsz, Scott Ilvento, Katie Invent, Nick Sylvia


Presidents Report:  Summer sandlot is set to begin July 5th and run through August.  This is open 
to players in any district. Volunteers are needed.


Concerts in the Park at Washington Park begin Friday.  We need many volunteers to help run the 
concession stand and it was requested that kids show up in their uniforms to sell candy and 
drinks to the crowd. 


There is a tentative basket raffle fundraiser at the Elks at the end of October that will be open to 
the community.  JPO will DJ this event.  More information to come. 


Fields have been requested for Fall Ball which will run Labor Day though the end of October.  A 
discussion on ages and divisors was had.


We received as $15,000 donation from a State of Connecticut grant.


Winter Clinic was discussed.  The status of MIS is still up in the air.  We will need to make a 
decision on this within the next month to reserve our weeks.  Winter Clinic is quite expensive to 
run.  A discussion on t-ball players and shortening their time to 1 hour was had.


Open board positions were discussed. 


A motion was made to purchase a hot dog roller for Calvin Burrows. Motion made by Ann Nix, 
seconded by Katie Trask.  Motion passed.


The meeting was adjourned at 8:23 pm.


